
McGuffey PK-8 School Year End Information 

 

The last day of school for McGuffey School 

students, and all of Warren City Schools, is 

Friday, May  26, 2023. 

 

 

May 26th is also a 2-Hour Early Release Day 

and McGuffey will dismiss students at 1:20 pm.  

Please be sure your child has a ride home or 

has someone at the bus stop to meet them at 

that time. 

 

Students in Grades 6-8 will be cleaning out 

lockers on May 23rd.  That will be the last 

day for backpacks, tote bags, etc.  None of 

these items will be permitted in the building 

after this date. 

 

May 24th will be the last day that students 

in Grades PK-5 will be permitted to bring 

backpacks, tote bags, etc.  


